
ORCHARD VALLEY UNITED PASTORAL CHARGE 

CONGREGATIONAL LIFE COMMITTEE MEETING 

March 26, 2019. 

 

The regular meeting of the Congregational Life Committee was held on Tuesday, 
March 26, 2019 at Orchard Valley United Church prior to the “Y’All Come” dinner.  The 
meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by the Chairperson, Rebecca Godfrey. 
 
The meeting opened with a reading, from “For Happiness”, by Rebecca. 
 
Those present were: Cheryl Manzer, Rebecca Godfrey, Gail Gordon and Vangé Leslie. 
Regrets were received from Cheryl Sellsted. 
 
The Agenda was approved. 
 
Vangé agreed to act as secretary. 
 
Minutes of the previous meeting were approved as circulated. 
 
Old Business:   
 
The February Y’All Come supper went very well. 
 
February School for Fun went well.  Cooking was excellent. Guitar is now meeting on a 
regular basis once a month. 
 
 
New Business:  
 
After some discussion, it was decided that to continue this program another year did not 
seem feasible. As noted the cooking classes went well, however, other programs were 
not well attended and it is very difficult to get volunteers to present programs.  
 
Camp Sunday – This year Camp Sunday will be held on March 31, 2019.  Rev. Don has 
been contacted by Mat Whynott asking to participate in the service.  It is earlier than 
other years but was a better time for Mat. 
 
The car rally is tentatively booked for May 18th. 
 
The next Y’All Come Supper will be held Tuesday, April 30th.  The menu is not yet 
decided but dessert will be Butter Brickle. 
 
Children’s Picnic was discussed briefly. 
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The meeting adjourned at 4:45 p.m. 
 
 
Next meeting – will be held on Tuesday, April 30, 2019 at 4:00 p.m. prior to Y’All Come 
supper. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________   ___________________________ 
Evangeline Leslie     Rebecca Godfrey 
Acting Secretary     Co-Chairperson 


